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November 28, 2022 
 

 
 
 
Re: Verra Mobility   
 
 

 
 
The State Board Of Licensure For Architects, Professional Engineers And Professional Land 
Surveyors has received your complaint against the above-named person/facility. Based on the 
information provided, the complaint has been dismissed as the Board/Program either does not 
have jurisdiction over the complaint or there is no evidence of a violation of the AES Practice 
Act. 
 
Should additional information become available that you would like the Board/Program to 
review, you may submit a new complaint for review. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
THE STATE BOARD OF LICENSURE FOR ARCHITECTS, PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS AND 
PROFESSIONAL LAND SURVEYORS 
 




